
September 22, 2021

Dear Parents/Guardians,

On Monday, September 27, 2021, the Mountain View School District will begin to offer a live
instructional option in grades Pre-K through 12.  This option will only be made available to any
student that is home from school because of being positive for COVID-19 or has been identified
as a close contact and needs to be quarantined.

The type and amount of live instruction will be based on the age of the child, level of home
support available, the dynamic of the classroom environment, and the degree of difficulty of the
class or course.  Our teachers and support staff are ready to offer this option so that all of our
students can receive the direct instruction necessary to keep up with their assignments and
required course work.

Both the elementary and high school principals will share additional information soon to support
the implementation and success of our live instruction option. The infrastructure of our district
technology has been designed and built to efficiently and effectively provide the best learning
experience for those students that can not be in our school buildings.

If you have any questions or concerns, please feel free to contact your child’s principal.

Sincerely,

Dr. Michael S. Elia
Superintendent of Schools
Mountain View School District


